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April 28,2014

The Honorable Mary M. Cheh

Chairperson, Committee on Transportation and the Environment
Councilmember, Ward 3

Council of the District of Columbia

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Room 108

Washington, DC 20004

Submitted Electronically
Dear Chairperson Cheh:

Attached please find the written responses to the questions in your April 13, 2014
correspondence to the Department of Public Works regarding the agency’s Fiscal Year 2015
Budget Oversight Hearing.

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Wille DL

William O. Howland, Jr.
Director

Attachment
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